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7th April 2025 
 
Y6 Leavers 2025 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
We are writing to you about the end-of-year plans for our Year 6 pupils.  
 
We appreciate your support and understanding this year and want to give the children the best ‘send-off’ to 
secondary school that we can. Unfortunately, due to a range of changes in transition dates across the secondary 
schools our pupils will be attending, we have had to amend certain dates. 
 
The children’s final weeks will look as follows: 
 

o Friday 27th June – Y5/6 end-of-year trip (Cinema & mini-golf) 

o Monday 30th June: 14:00-15:00  – Y6 show to parents 

o Wednesday 2nd July: 9:15-10:30 – Y6 Leavers assembly/showcase morning & shirt signings (Please send an 

old school shirt with your child in their bag – not wearing it. They will have the opportunity to ask other 

children and staff to sign this as a memory of their time at Danemill at the end of the day.) 

o Wednesday 2nd July: 16:30-17:30  – Y6 show to parents 
 

Children’s transition days vary based on the secondary school they will attend: 

o Brockington College: Monday 7th July and Tuesday 8th July 

o Manor High School: Monday 7th July and Tuesday 8th July 

o Thomas Estley Community College: Thursday 3rd July and Friday 4th July 

o St Martin’s Catholic Academy: Thursday 3rd July and Friday 4th July 

o Countesthorpe Academy: Monday 30th June and Tuesday 1st July 

o Leicester Grammar School: Tuesday 17th June  

Please, send your child to school as normal on any of the other dates. 

If you have any questions about any of the dates, please contact us. 

 
Many thanks,  
 

  
 
 
Miss Butorova and Mr Ball 
The Year 6 Team 
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